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Benjamin Buckley

From: Douglas Strait <douglas.strait@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 3:11 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New construction in Indian Village

To Whom It May Concern: 
We are writing regarding the proposed new construction at 2998 Iroquois in Historic Indian Village.  We wish to let you 
know that we are opposed to the planned home, as it does not fit into the Indian Village neighborhood.  The  home 
appears to be a ranch with a small second story stuck on top.  Also, the siding materials do not appear to be appropriate 
for the Village. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Douglas and Michelle Strait 
1457 Seminole St, Detroit, MI 48214 
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Benjamin Buckley

From: Douglas Strait <douglas.strait@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 6, 2023 4:45 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] New construction in Historic Indian Village

To Whom It May Concern: 
Having looked again at the plans for a new home at 2998 Iroquois in Historic Indian Village, we object to the acceptance 
of the suggested plans.  The HDC has always required that full landscaping be part of the requirements of 
new construction.  Also, the windows should be wood.  Any new home should conform to the architecture design of the 
majority of the historic homes in Indian Village.  The new home should have a third floor., with dormers. 
 
The home looks like a suburban modern home that is not at all in character for Indian Village.  We oppose the 
acceptance of the plans being submitted. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Douglas and Michelle Strait 
1457 Seminole St, Detroit, MI 48214 


